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Assistant Secretary of State for Energy Resources Frank R. Fannon will travel
to London October 8-10.

In London he will meet with energy company executives, the Atlantic Council,
and give a keynote speech at an international energy conference.

For further information, contact Vincent Campos, Spokesperson for the Bureau
of Energy Resources, at CamposVM@state.gov or visit www.state.gov/e/enr. You
can also find information on Twitter at @EnergyAtState.
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